
The Alaska Department of Transportation, in partnership with Great Northwest, 
Inc., is working to resurface the Richardson Highway at Moose Creek from  
MP 340 - 346 and rehabilitate the Chena Flood Channel Bridge. Work will 
include re-paving this stretch of the highway, and bridge maintenance - including 
installing new bridge safety railing. We will do our best to keep you informed 
as work continues and appreciate your patience and cooperation during 
construction. This project is scheduled to be complete by August 2012.

For more information, call DOT at 451-5065,  
Great Northwest, Inc. at 452-5617, or visit  
AlaskaNavigator.org.
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Lane Restrictions MP 340 - 346, Moose Creek

• �ROAD CLOSURE: Beginning Tuesday, May 1, northbound 
lanes on the Richardson Highway, between MP 340 to 346, 
will be CLOSED. All traffic, traveling in both directions, will 
be moved to the southbound lanes until early June. Business 
access will remain open. 

• �Throughout construction, expect intermittent LANE 
RESTRICTIONS, flagging operations, and DELAYS. 

• �If you’d like to receive weekly email updates please email 
Meadow.Bailey@Alaska.gov with “Richardson Highway 
Updates” in the subject line.
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